
We had our swearing-in ceremony for the
first-ever prefects set on  4th of December,
2023.
It was a momentous occasion filled with
excitement and pride! 
We had a brilliant barrister leading the
ceremony and she did an amazing job in
officiating the swearing-in process.
It was truly inspiring to witness these
young leaders stepping up and ready to
make a positive impact on our school
community.  
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Greetings from Page Schools!

As we bid farewell to 2023, I want to
express my heartfelt appreciation to
everyone who has been a part of our Page
Schools journey. From our incredible
pupils and students to our dedicated
teachers and staff, and of course, our
supportive parents, you all have played a
significant role in making this year a
success!
First and foremost, let's give a big
shoutout to our newly elected prefects!  
They have been officially sworn in and are
ready to lead our school community with
passion and dedication. We're proud of
their achievements and we know they'll
do an amazing job.  

Let's also take a moment to appreciate all
Our Parents, Friends and Vendors who
supported us during the Page Schools
Vaganza. Your contributions made the  
event more memorable and enjoyable.
We're grateful for your partnership and
the positive impact you've had on our
school community.

Looking ahead to the new year, we have
big plans to make it even more incredible
for our pupils and students. Our focus will
be on creating a nurturing and inclusive
environment where every child can thrive
and reach their full potential
 We'll continue to provide innovative
programs and activities that ignite
curiosity, foster creativity, and empower
our students to become confident and
compassionate individuals. 

So, let's step into the new year with
excitement and a sense of purpose.
Together, we'll make 2024 a year filled
with growth, learning, and unforgettable
moments.



APPRECIATION

We want to take a moment to appreciate all the incredible
friends, parents, and vendors who supported us during the
Page Schools Vaganza End of the Year Party. 
To our amazing parents, thank you for entrusting us with the
education and well-being of your children. Your support and
involvement in our school community are invaluable, and we
appreciate everything you do to make Page Schools a
wonderful place for our pupils and students to learn and
grow.
To our friends, thank you for bringing your positive energy
and adding so much fun to the Vaganza! Your enthusiasm
and support means the world to us, and we're grateful to
have you as a part of our Page Schools family.

And last but not least, a huge shoutout to our fantastic
vendors! Thank you for your dedication and for making the
event truly special. We couldn't have done it without you!

So, here's to all the amazing people who made the All White
Page Schools Vaganza a night to remember! Thank you for
your support, love, and commitment to our school
community. Let's continue to create beautiful memories
together in the coming year! 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES FOR 2ND TERM (2024)

  Armed Forces Remembrance Day                  - 15th January,2024 
 Orientation (Community Outreach)                - 19th January, 2024
 Excursion (1)                                                          - 26th January, 2024
 Excursion to National Centre for 

      Artificial Intelligence and Robotics (NCAIR)   - 30th January, 2024
Messy Play                                                           - 2nd February, 2024
Recognition of Gems for the month

      of January                                                           - 5th February, 2024
Humanities Day                                                   - 6th February, 2024
Parent Reading for Early Years                          - 7th February, 2024
Pupils / PSA conference                                     - 9th February, 2024
Fairytale/Character Day                                     -   13th February, 2024
Valentines Day                                                    -  14th February, 2024
PAGE OLYMPICS (Interhouse Sports)                - 20th February, 2024
Parents Conference                                            - 21st February, 2024
Half Term Break                                                  - 22nd & 23rd February, 2024
French Day                                                          - 1st March, 2024
Parent Reading for Early Years                          - 6th March, 2024
Spelling Bee Semi-Finals                                    - 7th March, 2024
Mothers’ Day/ Entrance Examination                - 9th March, 2024
Excursion (2)                                                        - 13th March, 2024
Messy Play                                                           - 15th March, 2024
Spelling Bee Finale                                             - 25th March, 2024
Last Day of School                                              - 27th March, 2024

 



PAGE SCHOOLS VAGANZA
The amazing Page Schools Vaganza! It was an absolute blast! 🎉✨ 
The entire school community came together for a day filled with fun, laughter, and lots of white
outfits! 
Everyone looked so stylish and vibrant in their white attire. It was like a sea of pure joy and unity.
💫✨

Throughout the day, there were tons of exciting activities and games for everyone to enjoy. The
energy and enthusiasm was contagious! 🎊🎈
It was a magical moment that left everyone in awe and filled our hearts with gratitude for being
part of such an amazing school community. 💥🌌
The Page Schools Vaganza was truly a day to remember. It brought us all closer together and
reminded us of the joy and beauty of unity. 
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